
Terms of Reference 
To the Road Safety Committee – for inquiry, consideration and report no later than 31 May 
2010 on the current rules and standards that apply to pedestrian safety in car parks; and the 
committee is to recommend potential measures that relevant authorities should consider to 
improve safety for pedestrians. 
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